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Welcome to Temple Baptist Church of Rogers! 

“Rejoice” 

WELCOME  

“Build Your Kingdom Here” 

“The Heart of Worship” 

“A Thousand Hallelujahs” 

MESSAGE David McEuen 

“I Surrender All” 

CLOSING PRAYER 

August 25, 2024 



S E R M O N  N O T E S :  

Interactive Study Notes on the  
You Version Bible App 

CALLED TO ENGAGE OUR COMMUNITY 
Acts 10:1-48 

David McEuen—Pastor of Family & Worship Ministries 

https://bible.com/events/49294354
https://bible.com/events/49294354


DEACON OF THE MONTH  

Dean Horton 

ONLINE GIVING 
http://easytithe.com/

tbcrogers 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Today Annual Business Meeting 
4:00 PM 

Aug 28 Club / TSM 
6:00 PM  

Sept 5 Christian Seniors—Noon 

Sept 6 BMAO @ Cornerstone 

Sept 8 Gideon Service 10:30 AM 

 McEuen Baby Shower  
5:00 PM (please bring finger foods) 

Sept 14 Student Ministry Matters 
Central Baptist College 

Sept 15 The Lord’s Supper  6:00 PM 

Sept 22 Ron Simpson’s 70th B-day  
Temple Fellowship Hall 
Drop in 2:00-4:00 PM 

Sept 29 5th Sunday Fellowship 

9:00 AM Laura O’Connor 
10:30 AM Elaine Simpson 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS 

AUGUST 18 REPORT   

Worship Service 108 

Sunday School 64 

  

General Fund $5,200.00 

Benevolence $350.00 

I would like to thank each leader who 
participated in last week’s ministry expo, 
I want to thank you for participating by 
completing the ministry survey. I have 
spoken with many of you this past week 
in regard to some of your responses—
and some of these surveys helped inform 
the staff as we were working through the 
various offices and positions that will be 
considered tonight in our annual business 
meeting. Again, I want to thank you for 
your willingness to serve one another! 

As I spoke with various members of 
the church this past week, it became ob-
vious to me that I had not fully calculated 
the impact of the content of this survey. I 
explained from the outset that it was not 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR RESPONSE LAST WEEK 

intended to be comprehensive, but for 
some, the survey did not provide them 
with any realistic options for service. 
There were some who had a desire to 
volunteer their service, but did not find 
any appropriate categories.  

For this I am sorry! My point of view 
was focused too narrowly on areas of 
service that require physical, technical or 
teaching acumen; but there are so many 
other ways that people are able to 
serve in the church! 

If this is true of you, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to the pastoral 
staff so that we might be able to help 
you in this quest for finding your unique 
role in this Body of Christ. 

http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers
http://easytithe.com/tbcrogers

